
Engadine West Public School
Uniform Guidelines

Students at Engadine West Public School are proud to wear their uniform, which indicates they are students of this

school. It is part of the school’s discipline policy that all students wear school uniform.

Uniforms can be purchased from the school uniform shop which is operated by the P&C.

Online orders can be made via Flexischools at https://www.flexischools.com.au

Forms are available on the school website or from the office.

In 2023 a school/P&C uniform committee undertook extensive community consultation to:

● modernise and create a cohesive colour palette which is low in cost for families

● reduce the number of uniform items

● provide a gender-neutral option

● respect the heritage and the school community.

From 2024 there will be a three year changeover period to wearing the full new school uniform. This changeover

period will finish at the end of the 2026 school year.

The school uniform is as follows:

Girls Boys
Summer/winter uniform

Green check dress

Green, yellow and white unisex polo

Bottle green box pleat shorts

Bottle green skirt

Bottle green long pants

V-neck sweater with logo

Zip fleece zip jacket or microfibre jacket with logo

Green, yellow and white unisex polo

Bottle green shorts

Bottle green long pants

V-neck sweater with logo

Zip fleece zip jacket or microfibre jacket with logo

Green school cap or hat Green school cap or hat

Black shoes and white fold-down ankle socks Black shoes and white fold-down ankle socks

Sports uniform
Bottle green skort or bottle green sports shorts (with

logo and gold stripe)

Bottle green bootleg pants (winter)

Microfibre pants (winter - Years 3-6 only)

K-2: house colour (red, green, yellow or blue) polo shirt

Years 3-6: gold polo shirt with logo

PSSA sports/football socks or white sports socks

Bottle green sports shorts (with logo and gold stripe)

Bottle green fleecy track pants (winter)

Microfibre pants (winter - Years 3-6 only)

K-2: house colour (red, green, yellow or blue) polo shirt

Years 3-6: gold polo shirt with logo

PSSA sports/football socks or white sports socks

https://www.flexischools.com.aur


● The green school hat plays an important part in providing sun protection when the students go outside to play
and do sport. All students are expected to wear their school hat everyday throughout the year. The school has a
no-hat no-play policy.

● We do not encourage the wearing of jewellery. Sleeper earrings or studs may be worn if your child has pierced
ears. No other jewellery should be worn due to the risk of accidents.

● Make-up is not allowed unless requested for a specific performance.

● Year 6 students may wear their Year 6 shirts Monday to Thursday.

● School PSSA uniforms remain the property of the school. They will be cleaned and returned to PSSA coaches at
the conclusion of competition.

● Please label all items of clothing, as well as school bags, lunch boxes, drink bottles and library bags.

Evaluation These procedures are updated annually.


